
 

February 10, 2023  
 
 
The Honorable Detroit City Council  
Coleman A. Young Municipal Center  
2 Woodward Avenue Detroit, MI 48226  
 
 
Re: Amendment to Lease with Detroit Regional Convention Facility Authority, Authorization of 
Property Donation Acceptance 
 
 
Dear Honorable City Council Members:  
 
 
Please find enclosed the resolution and exhibits requesting action regarding the above-referenced 
matter. 
 
Because the Lease dated September 15, 2009 between the City of Detroit and the Detroit Regional 
Convention Facility Authority is a matter under the supervision of the Office of the Chief Financial 
Officer ("OCFO"), the submission is being made by that office.   
 
Because of the approvals being sought, it is the recommendation of the OCFO and the Law Department 
that City Council refer this matter to the Planning & Economic Development Committee.   
 
Best regards,  
 
John F. Naglick  
Chief Deputy CFO 
 
 
CC:   Jay Rising 
      John Naglick 
 
      Nicole Sherard-Freeman 
      Luke Polcyn 
      Brandon Lockhart 
      Conrad Mallett, Esq. 
      Bruce Goldman, Esq. 
 

 

 

 

 


